Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University, Aurangabad.
Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC)

Date: - 15 Nov. 2017

Action Taken Report on Parent Feedback

As per the meeting of 15 Nov. 2017, Following points were discussed and Actions were initiated
by IQAC in the response to the Feedback given by Parents of the Students.

1) Most of the parents of students from various department are satisfied with the
Syllabus, however many of them have suggested to update syllabus with contemporary
issues and respective Industry Specific Topics of the course.

2) Regarding Course Material — Suggestions received to include various online course
material.

3) Regarding Course Focus - The focus of courses should be on Skill Development and
employability enhancement.

4) Overall suggestions received to include more activities having focus on employability
enhancement in various programs offered by University.

Systematic Parent Feedback Analysis were conducted department and program-wise and
above suggestions were communicated to all departments to implement the updates during
next Syllabus revision process.




Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University,

Aurangabad - 431 004 (MS), India
Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC)

VAl

Phone No : +91-240-2403148 / 290

Fax No : +91-240-2403113

/ Cell : +91-9422291987

. B e i: Email : director.igac@bamu.ac.in

Director o : mdshirsat@gmail.com
“NAAC Reaccredited with ‘A’ Grade”

Professor M. D. Shirsat 7

M. Sc. MCA ( Engg & Tech.), Ph. D. PDF ( USA)

Ref. No. IQAC/2017-18/ 1 9~ Date: - 15/11/2017
To, To,

The HODs, The HODs,

All Departments, All Departments — Osmanabad Sub-Campus,
Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar

Marathwada University, Marathwada University.

Aurangabad. Aurangabad.

Subject: - Feedback Analysis of Parents, Alumni and Employers on Syllabus & Actions

initiated to consider the feedback and take action accordingly.
Dear Sir / Madam,

With reference to above mentioned subject, I would like to inform you that IQAC has
collected the feedback on syllabus from Parents, Alumni and Employers. We have analyzed
the feedback and copy of analysis along with the actions to be initiated is attached herewith
the letter.

You are requested to consider the suggestions given by our important stakeholders like
Parents, Alumni and Employer and initiate the implementation of those ideas during next
curriculum revision.

Looking forward for your kind cooperation please.

Thanking You,




